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THE 

Sunday, May 25 
Extended Teaching 

Coordinator(s) 
Melanie Ford 

 
8:00 a.m. 

Jessica Blanton 
 

10:40 a.m. 
Tara Haddaway 
Delores Metcalf 

Lisa Masden 
Mandy Ward 

Chris Ward 
Katelyn Alcorn 
Sheila Alcorn 

Chandalyn Hutchens 
 

Special Friends 
Workshop Leaders 

Kim Seitz 
 

9:35 Deacons 
(1) Jamie Gardner 

(6) Rob Carter 
 

11:00 Deacons 
   (1) Harry Rucker 

 (3) Bob Carter  
(4) Bill Rosenbarger 

  (5) Bruce Clark  
(6) Mike Johnson 

 
Elmcroft  

Sandy McCoy 
 

Hospital Visitation 
Jamie Gardner 

 
Deacon Evangelism  

Greg Dorris 

     IN SERVICE    

SCRAPBOOKERS  
Friday, May 30, 6:30 p.m. 
Fellowship Hall 

 A WORD FROM OUR PASTOR   DATES/INFO TO REMEMBER 

TUESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY 
The last Tuesday morning Bible Study will meet  
May 27. The group will not meet this summer and 
will resume their monthly meetings in September. 
Watch our publications for updated information. 

AMERICAN RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 
Thursday, May 22, 12:30-5:30 p.m.,  
Romans Hall. Schedule an appointment                         
online at https://american.redcross.org.  

SENIOR BREAKFAST  
High School Seniors and their parents are invited to breakfast on Sunday, June 1 at 9:15 a.m. at the home 
of Scott and Melanie Cooke, 145 Woodland Pass in Mt. Washington. We will return to church after break-
fast to prepare for recognition. If you would like to participate, contact Penny at 538-7362 by May 25. 
 

2014 GRADUATION RECOGNITION  
We will be recognizing all 2014 graduates (both high school and college) in a special  
worship service on June 1 at the 11:00 a.m. service. Please bring your cap and gown.  
If you are a graduate and would like to be recognized, please contact Penny at 538-7362 by May 25. 

 YOUTH/YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 

 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 
FROM THE SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE  
The church will continue to offer its annual scholarships for high school graduates and current college 
students. Church members who are interested in the college scholarship program must fill out an  
application. The 2013-2014 school year scholarship applications may be picked up in the church office  
or online at our church website, www.fbcmw.org. Under the Contact Us tab, select Forms.  
 

The applications need to be returned to the church office on or before June 8. Contact Betsy Sutton  
with any questions at 538-6338. 

MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE 
There will be a special  
Memorial Day service on  
Sunday, May 25, at 2:30 p.m.  
at Mt. Washington Cemetery. 
Please join in this special time of  
remembrance of those who have  
given their lives for our country. 

 MARRIAGE RETREAT 
The art of marriage retreat is open to all ages. 
Friday June 6, 6:00-9:00 p.m. and Saturday, June 7, 9:00 a.m.-Noon, Fellowship Hall.  
Cost is $25 per couple and includes booklet, meal, and childcare.  
Deadline to sign up is May 25. Please RSVP to Cindy Cecil at ccecil@fbcmw.org  
or Cameron Ford at cameron.ford@fbcmw.org. Money can be dropped off in the church  
office Mon-Thurs., 7:30-4:30 or Fri., 8:00 a.m.-Noon or in an envelope to Melissa  
Laytham’s security box outside the Financial Administrator’s office. 

BREAST CANCER SUPPORT GROUP 
No meeting in May. The next meeting is  
scheduled for Tuesday, June 24, 7-8:30 p.m.  
This meeting is for women and caregivers  
touched by breast cancer or anyone interested.  
Call Sue Calvert at 538-6689 with any questions. 

YOUTH SUMMER CAMP 
Balance for middle & high school students due June 1. 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR PROGRAM 
Wednesday, May 28, 6:30 p.m.  
Sanctuary - The Star Factor 

CROSSOVER PARTY/HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS 
Saturday, May 24, Noon-3 p.m., offsite. 
This is an opportunity for graduating high school  
seniors to cross over to the college class.  
Deadline to sign up is Wednesday, May 21. 
Contact Jason Johnson at jjohnson@fbcmw.org or 
Cindy Cecil at ccecil@fbcmw.org or call them in the 
church office.  

CHURCH BUS RIDERS 
Contact David Sharp at 502-714-0659 when changes 
regarding Sunday morning pick up are needed.   

SUMMER WOW 
Youth Summer WOW begins Wednesday, June 11, 
6:00-8:00 p.m., location TBA. There will be snacks, 
hang time and a Bible study.  

PRISON MINISTRY MEETING 
Saturday, May 31, 10:00 a.m., Craft Room 
This meeting is for persons interested or those 
currently serving with the prison ministry. Please 
contact Barbara Wright at 396-0138. 

NEW CHRISTIANS CLASS - CHILDREN 
June 1 & June 8 at 9:35 a.m., First Kids Live Room 
This is for children that have made a profession 
of faith and have not previously attended these 
classes. Parents should attend both classes with 
their children. 

Dear First Baptist Church members and friends, 
 

A grand day is coming in the life of our church. We will celebrate “First Fruits Sunday” on June 1. This is 
the day we will give a portion of the fruits God has given us to the “Foundations for the Future.” Now, we 
have a special opportunity to be active participants in this capital stewardship campaign just as Proverbs 
11:30 notes, “The fruit of the righteous is a tree of life . . .” 
 

Many of you have invested time, prayer, and commitment to this campaign. Your first fruits offering is 
appreciated whether you made a pledge on a Commitment Card or not. God knows the intention of your 
heart, and He is ready to receive our offerings from everyone who has a willingness to give. God bless 
you in your giving as we bring a portion of our commitments to establish this day as the official beginning 
of our three-year emphasis. 
 

I look forward to celebrating with you on Sunday, June 1. Be present, be “prayed up,” and be positioned  
to give your offering for our new church facilities.  
 

With Anticipation, 
 

Bro. Billy  

SCOTLAND BRUNCH 
Sunday, June 1 
After 11 a.m. worship service 
Fellowship Hall; Cost is $6 a plate.  
We need your help! Nudge us toward the finish line 
as we raise financial support. Thank you! 

 
 

Welcome to First Baptist Church 
Paul & Emily Cessna 

Mikayla & Audrey                               

 
           

Foundations 



MINISTERIAL STAFF 
 

 Dr. Billy Compton 
 Pastor 

 
 

John Tappan  
Education 

Administration 
 
 

Cameron Ford 

Young Adults 
Missions 

Pastoral Care 
 

Jason Johnson 
Students 

 

Jennifer Harris     
Preschool 

Children 
 

Jake Lynch 
Outreach 

                 Assimilation 
Activities 

 
 

SUPPORT STAFF 
 

Melissa Laytham 
Financial Administrator 

 

Donna Lieber 
Church/Pastor’s Ministry Assist. 

 

Cindy Cecil              
Staff Ministry Assistant 

 

Penny Franklin              
CLC Ministry Assistant 

 

Cheryl Hall 
Receptionist 

 

Brenda Sapp           
Mother’s Day Out Director 

 

Carolyn Saunders             
Performing Arts Center  

    Administrator 
 

Lloyd Dooley 
Media/AV Specialist 

 
 

Steve Middleton 
Sue Robinson 

Greg Burbo 
Custodians 
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320 N Bardstown Rd 

  P.O. Box 315 
  Mt Washington, KY  

40047 
 
Office:      502.538.7361 
                877.955.6539 

 
CLC:        502.538.7362 

 
Fax:          502.538.6980 
 
Mother’s Day Out: 

     502.538.3633  
 
Online: 

 www.fbcmw.org 
 
On the air:  

WFBR  95.3 FM 

THE 

Sunday - May 25 
  7:00 - 8:00 Prayer Time-C205 
  8:15   Morning Worship 
  9:00 - 11:00 Library open 
  9:35  Bible Study - all ages 
  9:35  Morning Worship 
10:45  Sunday School Too (B- PS2) 
           Sproutlets Worship  
           (Ages 3-5  by Oct.1st 2013) 
           No First Kids Live (Grades 1-5)             
10:50  Bible Study - all ages 
11:00  Morning Worship/Children sing 
  2:30  Memorial Service-MW Cemetery 
  4:00  Activities Comm. - Jake’s Ofc. 
 
 Monday - May 26 
Church Office/CLC Closed 
 
Tuesday - May 27 
  9:30  Last Bible Study - Craft Room 
  6:00  Children’s Choir - Final Rehearsal 
  6:30  Aerobics - CLC  
 

Tuesday - May 27 continued 
  6:30  Orchestra Rehearsal  
  7:30  Praise Band 
 

Wednesday - May 28 
  3:00  Library open 
  4:45  Fellowship Meal  
  5:00  Handbell Rehearsal 
  6:15  Youth Middle School-Refine 
  6:15  Youth High School-Ignite 
  6:15  Various Ensembles 
  6:30  Children’s Choir Program 
  7:00  Worship Choir Rehearsal  
 
Thursday - May 29 
  6:30  Aerobics - CLC 
 
Friday - May 30 
  6:30  Scrapbookers - Fellow. Hall 
 
Saturday - May 31 
  9:00  Aerobics 
10:00  Prison Min. Mtg. - Craft Room 
11:00  CLC Closes 

 REMEMBER IN PRAYER 
Audubon: William “Bill” Ethridge, 
  Joseph Gary Wiedmar (Chris Ward’s uncle) 
Baptist Health: JoEllen Crouch (Penny  
  Franklin’s husband’s cousin) 
Glen Ridge: Barbara Barnes,  
  Barbara Rapp (Brenda Buffin’s mother) 
Green Meadows: Dean Armstrong, 
  Ralph Lutes, Mary Evelyn Moore,  
  Fran Stamper, Ruth Walls 
Kindred Hospital: Steve Gunterman  
  (Ken & Harriet Brooks’ friend) 
London KY: Doug Bundy (Kim Woods’ cousin) 
Cincinnati Hlthcr. Fac.: Betty Wilkins 

 BODY LIFE 
                                     May 18, 2014 
 

Bible Study                                   491 
A.M. Worship Total                            853 
 

 
Financial figures  
are not available  

to the general public. 
 
 

Monthly Financial Statements  
are available in hard copy format  

in a box outside  
Melissa Laytham’s office. 

FILL A BOTTLE, SAVE A CHILD 
Last year our church gave over $1,700 
to A New Hope Pregnancy Resource 
Center which provided help to many 
women in Bullitt County through the 
"Baby Bottle Campaign". You can pick 
up your bottles this Sunday in the CLC, 
Welcome Center or Sanctuary Vesti-
bule. Please fill the bottles with change, 
cash, or check made payable to A New 
Hope Pregnancy Center. Please return 
the filled bottles to the Welcome Center 
on Father's Day, June 15. 

 MEETING REMINDERS 

 CHURCH WORK DAY 

YOUNG AT HEART  
Thursday, June 12, Bus leaves 11 a.m. 
Bob Hill’s Hidden Hill Nursery &  
Sculpture Garden in Utica, Indiana.  
Cost $10 plus lunch at Annie’s On The River.  
Call Joyce Mann at 538-6466. 

 SENIOR ADULT MINISTRY 

 ANNOUNCEMENT 
Congratulations to Patrick and  
Abby Devine on the birth of  
their son, Grayson Patrick  
Devine, born April 30. The proud 
grandmother is Cindy Devine. 

CHURCH WORK DAY!  
Saturday, June 7, 9:00 a.m. 
The Property & Space Committee and Eastern KY mission team are sponsoring a 
work day on Saturday, June. 7. Residents from Isaiah House in Willisburg will be 
here to help as well. For more information, contact Jim Stumpf at 
stumpfgj@insightbb.com. 

 CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
CHILDREN’S WEDNESDAY EVENING SCHEDULE (GRADES 1-5) 
Wednesday, May 21 - Choir only (6:00-7:15 p.m.) 
Sunday, May 25 – Children’s Choir sings at 11 a.m. service. 
Tuesday, May 27 - Children’s Choir final rehearsal 6:00-7:15 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 28 - Children’s Choir Program 6:30 p.m. 
 

PRESCHOOL WEDNESDAY EVENING SCHEDULE 
Wed., May 21 - Last meeting for Preschool Choirs and Mission Friends. 
Wed., May 28 - Children’s Choir Prgm. 6:30 p.m.-preschool childcare provided. 
 

CHILDREN’S SUMMER ACTIVITIES 
No First Kids Live Children’s Worship beginning Sunday, May 25.  
Children in grades 1-5 should attend worship with their parents and then  
attend Children’s Sunday School at 9:35 a.m. or 11:00 a.m. (11:00 a.m.  
Sunday School will be held in the First Kids Live Worship Center.) 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
June 16-20, 2014, 9 a.m.-Noon  
Pre-K—5th grade completed.  
 

Many volunteers are needed.  
To volunteer, contact Jennifer Harris at 538-7361, or jharris@fbcmw.org. 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL NEEDS 
Capri Suns - any flavor, Cheez-Its (Scrabble kind with letters on them), micro-
wave buttered popcorn, ready to freeze popsicles, plain potato chips, hot dogs, 
ring pops, sandwich cookies, lemonade mix, paper plates, plastic cups, nap-
kins, old keyboards, old computer monitors, old telephones, old microscopes  

SPECIAL CALLED  
BUSINESS MEETING 

Wednesday, May 21, 6:15 p.m. 
Coakley Chapel 

During prayer meeting there will  
be a report from the Finance  
Committee, and we’ll hear a  
recommendation from the  

Personnel Committee concerning 
the 9:35 worship leader.  

ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE  
Sunday, May 25, 4:00 p.m. 

Jake Lynch’s office 
The Activities Committee meets  

the last Sunday each month. 

EASTERN KY MISSION TEAM 
MANDATORY MEETING 

Thursday, June 12, 7:00 p.m.  
Craft Room 

Confirmation of reservation due  
no later than June 1.  
Call Donna Harlow at  

502-396-8397. 

 OPPORTUNITIES 
SOUTHERN BAPTIST CONVENTION 
If you plan to attend the annual  
Southern Baptist Convention meeting 
in Baltimore, Maryland, June 10-11, 
2014, please call the church office at 
538-7361 or email dlieber@fbcmw.org 
so we will have a list of members who 
plan to attend. You can pre-register 
online at sbc.net. Click on the specific 
banner and follow the instructions to  
pre-register. 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT  
The Mt. Washington Fire Protection  
District is once again collecting  
donations on behalf of the WHAS  
Crusade for Children. Volunteers are 
needed to help with collections at road 
blocks and door-to-door. For dates and 
details, contact Ethan Cox at 939-1338  
or ethan.cox@mtwashingtonfire.com.  

 SYMPATHY 
Christian sympathy is extended to  
Michelle Tennill and family in the loss  
of her mother, Judy Lowery, and to 
Betty Porter and family in the loss of 
her husband, J. Chester Porter. 

 THANK YOU 
A thank you card has been received 
from the family of Edward Tipton, Jr. 
and it is posted on the church office 
bulletin board.  


